Believing and Achieving Together

215t May 2019
Dear Parent/Carer,

We have had several complaints from parents over the Iast few weeks regarding
the behaviour of children before and after the school day.

I' would like fo remind you that it is the responsibility of the parent/carer to supervise
their child/children in the yard. School is not responsible for children until they enter
the classroom at 8.50am and after they leave the classroom at 3pm.

Pupils should not ride bikes or scooters in the yard to prevent injury to themselves,
other children and adults. If they bring a football to school remind them to be
mindful of other people and younger children.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Yours sincerely,

Mr O Hitcroft
Headteacher




